

November 8, 2019

Dear Patient,

I am writing to advise you that I will no longer be available at eSSe Plastic Surgery to provide your medical care effective 11.14.19. I will be available until that time for your health care needs.

You can continue your care with Dr. Tracey H. Stokes, who will still be available at eSSe Plastic Surgery. In the alternative, you may call the American Society for Aesthetic Plastic Surgery at 562.799.2356, for assistance in selecting another physician.

You can request a copy of your records at eSSe Plastic Surgery or access them through your current portal. I am including a medical record request form that requires your signature and identification of the physician selected. Once my office receives the form, a copy of your records will be transferred within 30 days. If you choose to remain with eSSe Plastic Surgery/Dr. Tracey H. Stokes, then no request is necessary.

Sincerely,

Laura Sudarsky, MD

enclosure



